
From: Camille Leung
To: Rich Newman (rnewman@rochex.com); Jack Chamberlain (jtuttlec@aol.com); "Larry Jacobson

(laj@cohenandjacobson.com)"
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: FW: Highland Estates Budget Update
Date: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 3:54:24 PM

Here’s the inspection info you requested for Lots 9-11

From: Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 3:52 PM
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-
McBean@swca.com>
Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>
Subject: RE: Highland Estates Budget Update

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello Camille,

As of July 14, 2021, SWCA has conducted a total of 66 compliance inspections (approximately 4 or 5
of which were required solely due to compliance issues that required follow-up/additional
inspections).  Six additional site visits were also conducted for the pre-construction site inspections
(typically we only do one per lot but because silt fence and other BMPs weren’t installed properly, 4
additional follow-up inspections were required). Each weekly inspection costs approximately $630,
inclusive of travel time and reporting.  Please let me know if you need any more info.

Thanks,
Kristen


